Newsletter The Davies Project September 3, 2025

SEPTEMBER 2025

-Mary Jo Weigel (Volunteer Coordinator) reunited with
Belle (TDP client) at Unity in the Community event at
Hawk Island Park!

Dear Friend of The Davies Project,

For 11 years, our promise has been simple: provide a ride to medical care when a child
needs it most. This year, we are proud to announce we have now provided that essential
service to 1,000 families across Greater Lansing.

Because of the support of our community and our magnificent volunteer drivers, children
are getting the consistent care they need to thrive. Families feel supported, and futures
that were once uncertain now look so much brighter.

But today, that promise is facing a challenge.

This year, funding is tighter than ever. With federal dollars diminishing and more agencies
competing for the same grants, we must turn to our generous community—to you—to
help us continue our vital work.
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« Sunday, September 14th | Shaheen Chevrolet Car Show: Enjoy a fantastic local
event where all proceeds will directly support The Davies Project. We hope to see
you there! (Flyer attached pg 3).

« Wednesday, September 24th | Driving Change Breakfast: Join us for our free
annual fundraiser from 7:30-9:00 AM at MSUFCU Headquarters. Celebrate our
impact and help support the year ahead. Space is limited—please RSVP to Laura
Young at laura@thedaviesproject.org or 517-908-0042.

« Saturday, October 18th | King of the Grill BBQ: Support us by enjoying a delicious
drive-through barbecue meal for just $10-12. All funds raised will help us provide
more rides for children and expectant mothers. Details coming soon!

« Tuesday, December 2nd | Giving Tuesday: Make a donation that directly
strengthens a local child's future by ensuring they never have to miss a critical
medical appointment.

Every appointment makes a colossal difference. You can also make a secure online
contribution anytime on our website.

We simply can’t do this work without you and are so grateful for your support.

P.S. A huge thank you to the East Lansing Kiwanis Club and our liaison, Barbara
Hollstein! For years, you have selflessly provided healthy snacks for our children with
every ride. When money is tight and a child is hungry, this simple kindness makes all
the difference.

Gratefully,

Pamela Riley Miklavcic, PhD

Founder and CEO
pam@thedaviesproject.org




7th Annual Shaheen Chevrolet

Car Show

Benefiting ‘The Davies Project’

“Providing reliable transportation for seriously ill
children and pregnant women to essential healthcare”
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Sunday, September 14th « 9 AM

* Gates Open: 9 am. Car Show Closes at 2 pm.
» $20 Cash Entrance Fee For Vehicles on Display. Free to Public.
* All Vehicles Welcome & Open To The Public. * Judging &
Trophies (CCCC vehicles will not be judged). * Food Trucks &
Door Prizes « WITL Truck, Live DJ & League of Enchantment
Super Heroes ¢ Insurance waiver must be signed by all
participants. Non-NCCC

members are not covered by NCCC insurance. MI-003-N02
* Questions? Email: carshow @ cccorvette.org

For event information, please visit:
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